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June 6th, 1927.

Dr. Gordon Bates, 
40 Elm Street, 
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Dr. Bates
Replying to your letter of May 30th, it will be impossible for me to be in 

Toronto on Monday, June 13th.
I shall ash Dr. Fleming to 

represent McGill at the annual mooting of the 
Canadian Social Hygiene Council if he is in 
Toronto on that date.

Yours faithfully,
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